Information Session

for students who plan to apply for the

National Science Foundation’s Graduate
Research Fellowship Program

Sponsored by

The Graduate School’s
Office of Graduate Fellowships and Awards
Administration

Thursday, September 20
4:15-5:30 p.m.
104 Keller Building

Faculty members will be on hand to share their
experiences with the program and to offer advice on
developing stronger applications for submission.

To attend, please register online
now through September 19 at:

https://secure.gradsch.psu.edu;/cosign/registrations /nsf/

Please review eligibility before registering for the event.

Eligibility: Graduate students who are U.S. citizens or nationals, or
permanent residents of the United States; supported fields of study
include interdisciplinary fields, mathematics, computer and
information sciences, social sciences, psychology, geosciences, life
sciences, physics, chemistry, astronomy, and engineering. Please see
website for complete eligibility requirements.
https://www.fastlane.nsf.gov/grfp/Login.do

Penn State encourages persons with disabilities to participate in its programs and activities. If you anticipate needing any type of accommodations or have questions about the
physical access provided, please contact the Office of Graduate Fellowships and Awards Administration at 814-865-2514 or e-mail |-gs-fellowships@lists.psu.edu in advance of your
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